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I am in support of this measure.  I have a coworker that that has received a ballot 

many times at their residence for a deceased family member.   The voter rolls need 

to be cleaned up.  We currently have the opportunity for fraud with mail in voting.  I 

like that this bill has options for absentee voting where people can’t physically get to 

polls or wait In long lines to vote.   Bring back in person voting with proper ID to 

ensure legitimate votes.  


